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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 8th SEPTEMBER 2009
 

Question
 
Could members be advised of the exact works carried out in the re-fit of the fisheries vessel the Norman Le
Brocq, detailing the costs of each section of works; when the vessel was taken out of service; when it went back
into service; whether the work was undertaken by a Jersey shipyard, and if not, explain why this work could not
be carried out in the Island given the local expertise available?
 
 
Answer
 
The officer who oversaw the work on the Norman Le Brocq is regrettably on annual leave and rather than attempt
to provide the Assembly with possibly incomplete detail I will ensure that a detailed answer is provided to all
states Members for the sitting of September 22nd September.
 
I thank the Deputy and Members for their understanding.
 


